"Vote No - Only No to Both" No alternatives To "Sheridan College Special Policy Area & 4-as-of-right"

Dear Mayor,

It is disappointing that we, Oakville residents for the past 37 years, and original owners of homes on are forced to send a SECOND email out of fear and disappointment that alternative options may be presented at the public meeting on May 6th.

The fact that we have been threatened with not only the dismantling and destruction of our area at Upper Middle and Trafalgar, threat to our financial security in our homes value, and our families safety and the quality of childhood our four children will receive in this neighbourhood, but we now are under threat of an alternative.

There are **ZERO ALTERNATIVES**.

This is not an option, and we are again disappointed and insulted at such talk.

Your greed and complete and utter disregard and coarseness for your long term residents, their homes and their real estate values is atrocious.

I've said it once, and I will say it again; SHAME ON YOU, OAKVILLE.

You have the opportunity to vote NO, AND to vote NO ALTERNATIVES on May 6th.

Put your Oakville residents first.

You have the opportunity to do the right thing.

Please.

These are our lives, our children's lives, our parents lives, and all of our livelihood that you are so callously playing with.

Respectfully, Jessica & Jamie Lynam